News

Haley & Aldrich receives performance award from Boeing
for fourth consecutive year

Burlington, Mass., Nov. 14, 2022 - Haley & Aldrich announced today that it has received a 2021 Supply Chain
Performance Achievement (SCPA) award. The Boeing Company issues the award annually to recognize suppliers that
have achieved superior performance. This is the fourth year in a row that Haley & Aldrich has received this distinction
from Boeing. Haley & Aldrich maintained a Silver composite performance rating for each month of the 12-month
performance period, from January to December 2021, based on quality, safety, on-time delivery and other demanding
criteria.

“Boeing has long been a valued partner, so it’s truly an honor to accept another performance award,” saidMichael Basel
, Aerospace Market Segment Leader at Haley & Aldrich. “As we do for all clients, we strive to provide outstanding value
to Boeing by blending the best science with advocacy and industry experience.”

This year, Boeing recognized 183 suppliers — out of the nearly 11,000 in its global network — with either a Gold or Silver
Boeing Performance Excellence Award. Haley & Aldrich is one of only 154 suppliers to receive the Silver level of
recognition, which also qualifies it to be considered for Boeing's Supplier of the Year award.

For moreinformation:
Contact our media team.
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